
2nd Grade: Mrs. Watkins and Mrs. Thomas
March 4, 2022

*THANK YOU to all who donated, shopped, and danced the night away at our auction last weekend! We
reached (exceeded) our goal!!  Your partnership is a huge factor in the success of our school, and it shows in the
ways you support Messiah and the education of your kids!
*PTO Color Fun Run ~ Join us Saturday, April 9th 9-11am for a one mile color fun run at Messiah. Registration
is now open!  Event includes race, bubble bus and snacks.

Religion
We have a few more parables to cover that teach
us that Jesus never gives up on us, even when we
are lost.  We will end our time together before
break by talking about Mary washing Jesus' feet.

Reading/Language
Our next group of stories connects us to the past
through art.  We will be focusing on summarizing
and sequencing, as well as the suffixes –y, -ly, and
–ful.  We will also work with the –tion and –ture
chunks in words.  In Language we will be using
irregular verbs such as have, had, has, do, does,
and did.  Each week, please take time at home to
read the weekly selection with your child from his
or her reading anthology.  I am so pleased with the
expression used as they read aloud!

Science
This week we wrapped up our study of mapping
the Earth.  We will review early next week and
take our unit test on Friday!

Memory Work
The wages of sin is death, but the gift

of God is eternal life in Christ Jesus our

Lord.  Romans 6:23

Spelling
helpful, sadly, hopeful, thankful, slowly,

wishful, kindly, useful, safely, painful,

mouthful, weakly

Math
We are continuing to work hard on our double digit
subtraction with regrouping.  This will take a bit of
time to fully grasp the concept.  We are also
introducing the first of our multiplication problems.
We started with x0 and x10 and we are using
pictures to make connections.  We are up to our -8
in subtraction wrap-ups.  Have you been practicing
facts at home?

Social Studies
We still have a bit of our Diversity Unit to finish up
because of our ice/snow days.  We will wrap up
this unit before Spring Break!

Teacher Tip!
As we enter the season of Lent, consider
what you can ADD to your spiritual walk as a
family instead of what you might give up.
Keep the focus on Jesus as we approach Holy
Week by adding a family devotion time,
beginning a new prayer habit, or committing
to attend midweek Lenten services.  Let this
be a time to draw closer to God and closer to
one another.


